
Daycare Service Cancellation Notice 

Dear [Daycare Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally notify you of our decision to cancel 

our daycare services, effective [Last Day of Service]. 

We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for the exceptional care and support you have 

provided to [Child's Name] during their time at your daycare. Your dedication, patience, and 

nurturing environment have made a positive impact on their growth and development. 

This decision was not made lightly, and we truly appreciate everything you have done for our 

family. We will cherish the memories and experiences our child has gained with you. 

Thank you once again for your invaluable services. We wish you and the entire team at [Daycare 

Name] all the best in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Date] 


